
 

 
 

 
 
 

15th October 2020 
 

 
 

End of Half-Term Trick or Treat  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a special treat to celebrate all the hard work from our students, we are having a ‘Trick or Treat’ 
afternoon on Friday the 23rd October. 
 
Students may attend in non-uniform or fancy dress clothing and will enjoy an afternoon of Autumn 
themed activities and a virtual celebration assembly. 
There will be no cost for the non-uniform or fancy dress.  
 
This will be a fun filled thank you to all the efforts of our students, staff, parents and carers for all of 
the hard work and positive efforts put in over this half term after such a long time off from school.  
 
Thank you all! 
 
Dani Poole 
HLTA 


